
MEMORANDUM 
Hampshire Hills Membership Rate Increase 2.1.2022 

Payroll Deduction Change 
 

TO  : Hampshire Hills Member 

FROM :  Cindy Lundberg 

DATE :  January 21, 2022 

 

Hampshire Hills Eff 4/1/2020 (1.7% increase) 
 

EFF 1.21.2022 

Plan Rates Monthly  
Bi-
weekly  Quarterly 

Plan 
Value 

 
Monthly  

Bi-
weekly  Quarterly Plan Value 

Individual $    64.72  $    32.36 $   194.16 $     776.64  
 

$67.50  $33.75  $202.50  $810.00  

Individual 
w/children 5-12 $    83.08  $    41.54 $   249.24  $     996.96  

 

$87.00  $43.50  $261.00  $1,044.00  

Individual 
w/children 13-22 $  101.90 $    50.95 $   305.70  $  1,222.80  

 

$106.38  $53.19  $319.14  $1,276.56  

Dual $  101.90  $    50.95  $   305.70 $  1,222.80  
 

$106.38  $53.19  $319.14  $1,276.56  

Family $  119.47  $    59.74 $   358.41 $  1,433.64 
 

$124.75  $62.38  $374.25  $1,497.00  

 

We have just received notification from Hampshire Hills that their corporate membership rates will increase 

effective February 1, 2022. As such, please be advised that, in accordance with your Hampshire Hills 

Agreement with the Town of Milford, the Finance Department will commence deducting the new increased bi-

weekly amount from your wages effective the first pay period following February 1, 2022. 

As always, log onto the Hampshire Hills website (www.hampshirehills.com) for Club updates regarding classes 

or information on COVID-19.   

Any billing adjustments will be made in the second quarter billing of 2022. 

Please acknowledge your understanding and acceptance of the foregoing by signing the bottom of this 

Notice and returning the entire form to Finance as promptly as possible, but not later than Friday, 

February 4, 2022.   You may also respond via email acknowledging receipt of this correspondence regarding 

the increase. Please retain a copy for your records. 

Should you have any questions concerning the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact me at 249-0600 x 

226.  Thank you. 

 

Cindy Lundberg 

Finance 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~        ~  

This is to acknowledge my notification of the Hampshire Hills rate increase effective February 1, 2022 and my 

understanding and authorization to the Town of Milford that my bi-weekly payroll deductions will increase in 

accordance with the rates effective 2/1/2022. 

           

_____________________________          _________________________           _______________ 

Member Signature             Please print name              Date 

http://www.hampshirehills.com/

